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Princess Christian Care Home enjoy a trip to Goldsworth Park

On Saturday 19 November, Carol and Olivia from our Activities Team at Princess Christian Care Home took some of our

residents to a local beauty spot called Goldsworth Park to feed the ducks and have a stroll. 

The weather was a perfect bright November day, perfect for taking in some fresh air and nice views.
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Our residents loved being out in nature, seeing the beautiful swans and ducks.


